
 

Upper Beeding Primary School 
School Road, Upper Beeding, BN44 3HY 

 Tel: 01903 812288   
Email: office@upperbeedingprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web 

                                                      Head Teacher: Mr M Andrews  
 

 
Wednesday 8th February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 6 Visit to Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre, London 

 
 
 Year 6 have the very exciting opportunity to visit The Globe Theatre in London to 
watch a performance of Shakespeare’s The Tempest on Thursday 16th March 2023. 
 
Every year Shakespeare’s Globe and Deutsche Bank stage a dynamic 90-minute 
production of a key curriculum text on the iconic stage of the Globe Theatre. It is 
created especially for young people and designed to help students from UKS2 
upwards understand the work of William Shakespeare.  
 

We have been very fortunate to obtain heavily subsidised tickets for this production: Deutsche Bank have 
contributed, and FUBS have also very kindly made a contribution of £10 per child towards the cost of the trip – 
thank you FUBS!   
 
Visits really enhance the curriculum for the children, and we would love all of them to take part. This particular 
visit is a real treat for our Year 6 children. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £19.00 please towards the 
cost of the performance tickets, transport and insurance, payable via sQuid before the event. If you will 
experience difficulty in making this payment, please talk to your child’s teacher or Mr Andrews in confidence to 
discuss this. Sadly, if we don’t receive enough contributions towards this event, we may have to cancel. Thank you 
for your continued support. 
 
Children will need to wear full school uniform. They will also need a waterproof coat, packed lunch, and plenty to 
drink in a non-breakable container (no cans/glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). If your child has a hot meal 
booked on the day of the trip, please ensure that you contact Chartwells as soon as possible to cancel this. 
 
The performance starts at 2:00pm so we will leave school at 11:00am to get there in plenty of time, and the 
children should return to school by 5:30pm. The office will keep you updated with a time of arrival back to school. 
If you wish your child to walk home on return to school, please email the office to advise, otherwise we will expect 
them to be collected.  
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please collect a form from the office, and hand in together with the 
required medication on the morning of the visit. 
 
You may be aware that the 16th March is a proposed industrial action day for teachers, but we have been assured 
that the trip will go ahead.   
 
Yours faithfully,  
Mr Jones  
UKS2 Leader 
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